


plans to send letters to all missionaries and all college students away from home. This
might be a great way for you missionaries to get letters to all your relatives at one time.

We are so proud of our grandchildren. All the grandkids who have reached missionary
age so far have elected to serve missions. Emily is next and the situation is complicated
by a young man who has just entered the mission home himself. Name of Jim. Don't
know the last name. We will monitor the situation, but they are not engaged or anything
and she plans to date. Is there a "Dear John" in the offing.

Oh course not, how can you think such a thing?

Love, and all that mushy stuff.

Grandmother Hall.

P.S. Mary has another month before she goes into the MTC. Her farewell is towards the
end of September. I noticed Sunday that the Grandchildren continue to grow taller and
more beautiful. How come we got all the neat Grandkids in the world?




